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Comments:   As a U.S. citizen and one who believes preservation of important wildlife communities is paramount

for future generations to enjoy, I am opposed to the Stibnite Gold Project. This endeavor puts not only the famed

Frank Church-River of No Return Wilderness at risk but also a portion of the Salmon River which includes

endangered species, salmon, steelhead and bull trout.

 This mining company's existing plan would cause significant negative impacts to the above river and species,

such as wildlife dispersement and displacement, sediment pollution, and increased noise. 

 Please deny the permit to Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project, and require that they first clean up the

mine site. I appreciate your time.

 

Thank you,

 

Stephanie Jones


